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Term 3 Week 7

Assembly 
Tuesday 20 September 

Camp 2nd Installment
Friday 2 September 
Please ensure you have
returned your permission slip.

Reptile Show
Thursday 22 September 

Kindergarten Transition starts
Wednesday 7 September

More information available at the front office
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Hi everyone. I can’t believe it’s Week 7 already. Only three weeks of term remaining so
we hope you can visit soon.

Thank you to the parents and community members who attended our Father’s Day
assembly on Tuesday. It was wonderful to see so many people in attendance, especially
the dads who joined us on the day. Congratulations to our award winners and to Jake
and our school band ‘The Cool Tones’ who performed their most recent song ‘Get a
haircut’ for those in attendance. Well done everyone!!

The NAPLAN results for students in Year 3 and 5 have arrived at our school. The
children will bring home an envelope this afternoon with information for parents and
carers. Staff have reviewed the results and are extremely proud of each student’s
performance. After analysis, it is evident that students have performed better than
state averages, something for the children to be very proud of. We encourage you to
reflect upon your child’s results and contact the school if you have any questions.
Further, students in Year 6 will participate in ‘Check -In Assessments’ later this term
and we look forward to sharing their performance with you early in Term 4.

Attendance remains a major focus in all schools, even during this difficult time for our
community. At each assembly we will continue to acknowledge students who have
displayed wonderful attendance. These students will receive a certificate for their
efforts. At this time, can I also thank the parents who continue to closely monitor their
child’s health prior to sending them to school each day. We are lucky to have such a
supportive community. 

Finally, next week is School Administrative and Support Staff Recognition (SASS) Week,
a time to acknowledge and thank the often unsung heroes in our schools. Our SASS
staff play an important role in the school community. They are often the first people
you see when you enter a school and are essential to maintaining positive relationships
with students, parents and the community. A big thank you Mrs Loveday, Miss
Thoroughgood, Mrs Everingham and Mr Jake Martyn who give so much to our school.
If you see them during the week, please take the time to acknowledge everything they
do for our children and school community.
Looking forward to meeting with you at school soon.

Jason Tindall
Teaching Principal



 

One important communicational task is giving an informative
public speech, i.e., presenting content to an audience (Schreiber, 2011).

Each year at Coolongolook PS our students participate in a public speaking task. 
Class teachers support students to choose topics, research and write structured

speeches. They model and explicitly teach public speaking skills, and students have
the opportunity to practise their speech at school.

 
Before students present their speech, they will bring it home for final rehearsal and

practice. When this time comes, family support can make a big difference in student
confidence. Below are some ideas on how you can best support your child/children to

deliver a quality performance on public speaking day!

 The ability to communicate competently is essential for personal
contentment, academic achievement, and professional career

success (Morreale & Pearson, 2008). 
In school, competent speakers are more successful in conveying

their knowledge, ideas, and opinions. 
Being able to communicate competently can also  enhance

relationships with peers, parents, and teachers (e.g., Hunt, Wright, &
Simonds, 2014; Morreale & Pearson, 2008). 

 
 
 

   why is public speaking an important skill?
public speaking

public speaking tips 
It is normal to feel nervous, but nerves can make students rush through their speech.

Before your child starts their rehearsal, remind them to take a good, deep breath and
try to slow their speech more than usual to deliver  a clear understandable

presentation. 
 

Encourage your child to stand still, avoiding rocking, swinging or distracting
movements.

 
Make sure your child rehearses their speech out loud. Reading a speech out loud is

very different to reading it in your head. They will need to read their speech out loud
over and over again in order to become confident presenting it. If your child is
stumbling on a word, change the word to one they are comfortable reading. 

 
Encourage your child to make eye contact with the audience (you) as much as

possible. Remind them to use gestures and vary the volume and pace of their voice
to keep the audience interested. It may help if your child practises the speech while
looking in the mirror. Then they can see how often they look up, use gestures and

facial expressions.
 

Most importantly, praise your child when they are trying. 
Everyone is at different stages in their public speaking journey.

 
 



K -  2   C l a s s r o o m



3-6 have been enjoying the warmer weather and the break

in the rain and it has certainly lifted all our spirits. Students

have just finished their second reply to their Estia pen pals,

and the shared journals are winging their way to Estia as we

speak. Some students have started a game of noughts and

crosses which was a really thoughtful way to engage with

the residents. We are really proud of students' efforts with

this program.

Students are working on their speeches about why they

would make a good class prime minister. Voting will begin

next week after students present their speech. We intend to

use the preferential voting system so students can get a real-

life experience of how it works. Further responsibilities and

'ministers' will be decided on once the prime minister is

sworn in. We have also been discussing whether voting

should be compulsory and how the people's voice is vital for

democracy. 

The Premiers Reading Challenge has been finalised.

Congratulations to all those who completed the challenge

this year.

Book Week has given everybody a renewed interest in

borrowing from the library and students have been reading

voraciously.

Happy Fathers Day to all the dad's and carers out there! We

hope you have a fantastic weekend.

Mrs MacArthur and Mrs Donnelly

Classroom Teachers
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Literacy Award for K-2 to
Kaylee for great improvement.

Literacy Award for 3-6 to Jaesyn for
achieving reading and writing goals.

Numeracy Award for 3-6  to 
Xavier for working hard in using
mental strategies.

Numeracy  Award for K-2  to 
Alec for understanding division.

PBL Award to Ryder for setting a
great example of a leader.

Attendance Awards to Jesse, Thomas,
Ariella, Kaylee, Brock, Jayde, Natalie, Tyler,
Xavier, Alec, Peyton.

Sporting Awards to Thomas, Jayde, 
Natalie, Seth, Stella.
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Stroud Friendly Grocer
Thursday 8th September

10am – 1pm
50 Cowper St, Stroud

 
Booral Service Centre

Thursday 8th September
2pm – 4pm

2780 Booral Rd, Booral
 

Bulahdelah Community Health
Friday 9th September

9am – 2:30pm
12 Richmond St, Bulahdelah

 
 
 
 

 
For more information call Lucinda Potter

on (02) 5525 3100
or 0411 246 831

Or email lucinda.potter@hearing.com.au
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 Nabiac Town Centre
Tuesday 6th September

10am – 1pm
Village Green, Nabiac St

 
Krambach Hotel

Tuesday 6th September
1:30pm – 4pm

3736 The Bucketts Way, Krambach
 

Gloucester Woolworths
Wednesday 7th September

9am – 1pm
111 Church St, Gloucester

 
Bucketts Way Neighbourhood Group

Wednesday 7th September
1:30pm – 4:30pm

88 King St, Gloucester
 
 
 
 

Join Hearing Australia on their Bucketts Way Bus
Tour 2022!

Hop aboard for a free* hearing check.

*Only 15 minute hearing checks are free. Other services may attract charges/fees or may be subsidised for those
eligible.
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